
      Ho! Ho! Ho!  I guess you are in the swing of the Holiday Season.  If your swing is 

anything like mine it is going mighty fast.  I hope you will take time out and come to 

the Friends of Garnett Library meeting on Friday, December 13th.  Pat Walsh, Assis-

tant Dean of Academic Affairs, will be presenting the program 

about how to beat those winter blahs that will settle in after our 

“holiday swing has swung.”  Her remedy:  take a week long in-

tersession class.  The topics for these classes are varied and there 

is something to interest each of us, no matter how eclectic we may 

be. 

      Remember to get your reservation for lunch in by Wednesday 

the 11th.  If your plans change, after you have made the reserva-

tion, please call us and cancel, or if it is too late, please remember 

that we must pay for your lunch even if you are not there to eat it.  

In other words, reimbursing us for the lunch is greatly appreciated.    

      The Fashion Show is behind us and now we are focusing on the Chili Supper be-

fore the Three Rivers basketball game, January 18.  Tickets will be available at the 

December meeting to purchase or to sell.  We are also moving forward on the Big 

Garage Sale at the end of April.  We are looking for people that would enjoy working 

on this project.  Any “garage sale junkies” out there?  Please let me know if you are 

interested.        ~~Kay Garrett 

           S e a s o n ’ s  G r e e t i n g s              

 December Meeting Date:   

December 13, 2013 

 Location: T104-T105, 
Lybyer Technology Center, 

lower level 

 Cost of lunch: $10 

 Call in your reservations 

today at 255-7940 
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MEMBERSHIP REPORT: 

Individual Members          50 

Lifetime Individual           24 

Business Members         0 
Lifetime Business               4 

Total Membership             78 

FriendsOfGarnettLibrary@MissouriState.edu 417-255-7940 

 

2 0 1 3 - 2 0 1 4  

P R O G R A M S  

A N D  E V E N T S  

EO/AA 

 

Please RSVP for lunch so that there will be enough food and seating! 

 

FINANCIAL REPORT:  

 

General Acct        $ 3,051.37 

Book Fund Acct      $ 284.00 
Total Balance       $ 3,335.37   

 

As of  November 29, 2013 

A Cure for the  

Winter Blahs 

Pat Walsh 
Dec 13 

STEM (Science, Technol-

ogy, Engineering, and 

Mathematics) 

Jerry Trick 

Jan 10 

Chili Supper 

1st Presbyterian Church 
Jan 18 

The Poets Speak 
Craig Albin, Phillip  

Howerton, Dave Malone, 

Anthony Priest 

Feb 14 

What’s Going on in 

Gohn Hall 

Deanna Smith 

Mar 14 

Spring Fashion Show  
TBD 

Apr  4 

From Collection to 

Connection 

Sylvia Kuhlmeier 

 

Apr 11 

Don’t forget to record  
your volunteer hours at our 

next meeting! 
 

As of 11/29/13, Friends  

volunteered 1,139 hours! 

 The 
Fashion  
Show was 
a Success! 
  
  Over $1,770  

   raised! 

Friends of the Garnett Library Chili Supper 
 

Saturday, January 18, 2014 
4:30—7:00 p.m. 

First Presbyterian Church 
112 Aid Ave., West Plains 

Winter Blahs? 

Cheer Up!   
We have some 
ideas for you. 


